
 

Do you have a child due to start school in September 2020? 

If so, you are invited to our New Starter Open Evening on Monday 14th 

October between 4.30pm-6.00pm.  

Pop in with your child and meet the school’s Senior Leadership Team and Early 

Year’s staff. You will have the opportunity to explore the classroom with your child 

and get to hear more about what we can offer including; 

 a vibrant, fun and safe learning environment 

 experienced, friendly and welcoming staff 

 a large indoor and outdoor space  

 an exciting curriculum based on your child’s interests 

 smooth transition into school life. 

We hope that you can come along and we look forward to meeting you and 

your child!  
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